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Comments: Opening non motorized trails to e-bikes would be a detriment to our beautiful public lands and could

cause serious danger to horseback riders and hikers. There are many motorized trails already that can be used

by e-bikes. Save the non-motorized trails for those of us that would like to enjoy nature without noise or fear.

Thank you for considering my opinion.


